
 

 

May 5, 2022 

 

To All Our Valued Customers: 

Further to our last correspondence regarding the M/V LAETITIA voyage 196S, we wish to advise 

that the vessel owners have reported that the repairs are still ongoing and once completed, 

they will have to perform sea trials to ensure she is fully operational.   

 

It is expected that we will have an update within the next 24-48 hours from the vessel owners 

in regards to when the repairs and assessment expect be completed which will permit the 

vessel to depart Nassau.   

 

We will keep you informed once we hear back from vessel owners.  Thank you for your 

continued understanding during this time.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
King Ocean Agency 
As Agents for King Ocean Services, Ltd. 
 
 

 

 
 

For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or  
call 305-591-7595 

http://www.kingocean.com/

